
Neither B.A.S.S. nor the host organization has the right to grant permission for individuals or 
companies to use unmanned aerial vehicles (UAV’s) for commercial purposes. Please refer to 
the FAA guidelines at (faa.gov/uas) to ensure you are in compliance with ALL rules and 
regulations.  

If you or your company does comply with all FAA restrictions, we ask you to be mindful of the 

fact that B.A.S.S. will be using an approved drone to film for Bassmaster LIVE. If using at 
launch, please be sure to keep your UAV out of the shot at all times. Additionally, please inform 
Mandy Pascal (mpascal@bassmaster.com) the specific days and times you plan on using your 
officially approved UAV.  

Thank you for following the above guidelines. Because of the increased use of UAV’s, there is 
more attention on B.A.S.S., and we don’t want to put our sponsors or the host in jeopardy of 
receiving a fine.  
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